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May 14, 2024

Dear 4-H Poultry, Waterfowl and Pigeon Members, 

This letter includes the Poultry Enrollment form which will need to be filled out and returned to the Extension office by June 10th. Members may show a maximum of 20 entries at the Randolph County 4-H Fair. 

The Poultry leaders are hosting a workshop on June 4 at 6:00pm in the conference room.  They will cover important information about the enrollment form, blood testing and much more. 

Blood testing is a requirement for some birds to attend the Randolph County Fair. Please see the below break-down 
 
· All poultry presented for exhibition, except waterfowl, must meet ONE of the following requirements: 
· Test negative for pullorum-typhoid within 90 days prior to the date of the exhibition. 
· Hatched from eggs that originate from a certified NPIP pullorum-typhoid clean parent flock. 
· Originate from a flock that is certified NPIP pullorum-typhoid clean.

Blood testing date are listed below. Will take place at the Randolph County Fairgrounds in the Commercial building. 
· June 30 from 1-3pm

If you have any questions, please contact the Extension Office at 765-584-2271 or reach out to your 4-H Poultry Leaders – Anita Clott and Shauna Schroeder 

Anita – anita.clott@yahoo.com or Shauna – sschroeder@randolphcentral.us 

Thank you, 


Julie Wilson 
Extension Educator 
CDE/4-H Youth 
1885 S US Hwy 27, Winchester, IN  47394 * 765-584-2271 or 765-584-8005 * www.extension.purdue.edu/randolph
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